
The Pleasantville Environmental Coalition would like to “Thank” everyone for attending.  
 

Pleasantville Environmental Coalition 
Box 24322, Houston TX 77229 

713-298-9833 
1dallen1@gmail.com 

www.neighborhoodlink.com/houston/pleasantvilleec 
 

Saturday, January 31, 2009 

CCG-“Copeland Construction Group” 
At the request of the Pleasantville Environmental Coalition and State Representative 

Harold Dutton, District 142, the owner of the “CCG-Copeland Construction Group” met with 
over 100 residents of the Pleasantville community to answer questions and concerns re: the 
“wood chips” stored on the Munn Street property.   

 
The town hall meeting was held at the Judson Robinson Sr. Community Center located 

at 1422 Ledwicke Blvd. (77029),  
 
A complete report of the issues and concerns discussed at the meeting will be published 

and distributed to the community as quickly as possible. 
 

The CCG announced the following job opportunities and accepted employment 

applications during the town hall meeting for the following positions: 

Warehouse 
and 

Assembly Line Workers 
Mail/Email Applications to: 

CCG, 5312 Almeda Road, Houston TX 77004 
Email address: info@copelandcos.com 

 
[website currently under construction] 

www.copelandcos.com 
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